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Dear Fairglen Families, 

Another year has gone by!  I would like to thank everyone involved for making this year a re-

markable one.  We have celebrated student successes along the way and shared in a whole 

lot of family fun at our school events.  I hope each and every one of you have a great summer 

and I look forward to serving the Fairglen Community again next year.                                  

Look for the READING CHALLENGE that has been sent home with your student. 

Also, beginning August 2, 2024, please welcome Dr. Whitney Gilchrist, who will serve as our 

new Assistant Principal.  We will have a meet and greet at the beginning of the year.   

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Proud to be your principal,     Special Message 

 
Mrs. Meraz       I will miss you all over the summer. 
        Stay safe. 



Beanstack Summer Reading Challenge 

 

• Students will be challenged to read 20 minutes a day at least four days a week.  Record 

reading minutes and titles read in Beanstack. 

• Students will earn a digital badge 

•      1st digital badge will be earned at 20 minutes  

•  2nd digital badge will be earned at 40 minutes 

•  Following digital badges will be earned for each hour of reading  

• Students must earn 15 badges to complete the challenge in Beanstack 

• Upon returning to school, students who have participated will be eligible for prizes and a 

celebration.   

 

Look for flyer with additional information coming home this week.  

PE CORNER 

 

Well we made it through another wonderful school year.  A  

huge congratulations to two outstanding students who made 

Fairglen history with new school records.  In our Jr.  Olympics 

for 6th grade, Jerrett Clark reached 16’8 in the long jump and  

our morning running club new record holder is Joshua Baker 

with 1000 laps which equates to 83 miles.  Well done boys! 

 

Student Registration 

All student registration packets will be done on-line. No  

Exceptions.   

 

If your address is not zoned for Fairglen Elementary you 

will need to complete a new Educational Location Option 

(ELO) located on the Brevard School Board webpage      

under Parents/Students tab.  Fairglen will be open all    

summer to assist parents with this process.   

Office hours are 7:30—3:00 

 

We will have a Saturday registration in July—Stay tuned! 


